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Well done to...
Kingfishers - Elsie, George,
Franky, Theo
Robins - Florence, Skye,
Georgie, Malachy
Skylarks - Bethan, Sophia,
Penny, Daisy
Starlings - George, Verity,
Kal-El, Bea
Woodpeckers - Arthur,
Luca, Alfie, Isobel
Barn Owls -Layla, Harrison,
Logan, Brooke FOGIS

Praise Certificates

Visit our school website for information

greasby-infant .eschools .co .uk

Christmas time is in full swing at school
and it is so wonderful to hear the
children singing their Christmas songs as
you walk down the corridors.
Thank you to everyone who attended our
Year 1 and 2 sharing afternoons.  We
hope you enjoyed looking at the children’s
books and sharing their learning with
them.  
We look forward to seeing you all next
week at our nativities and hope you enjoy
them!

Welcome

Holidays in term time could incur a fixed penalty notice. 
For more information on the updates please see our website
and the Wirral website.  This also has information regarding
attendance & you can download future Wirral holiday dates
that we follow (apart from 5 INSET dates that need to be
set). Please put any requests in writing to Mrs Grimster by
completing the holiday request form.

Mrs Grimster

Attendance

We would like to say a big thank
you to the FOGIS and

volunteers for all their hard
work this term with lots of

successful events!

Important Dates Next
Week



What we have enjoyed this week!

F1 - Joseph
“ I like playing and dancing.  I was Joseph.”

Robins - Florence
“I have liked painting.  We have been painting snowflakes.”

Kingfishers - Franky
“We have been drawing.  We have made Christmas trees.”

Barn Owls - Logan
“I have enjoyed DT this week.  We have started by making towers.”

Woodpeckers - Luca
“I have enjoyed Maths.  We have been doing subtraction and additions.”

Starlings - Verity
“We have been sewing.  It is lots of fun.  We have been making our own stuffed owls.”

Skylarks - Sophia
“I have enjoyed Maths and Golden Time.  In Maths we have been doing lots of different
things like times tables and division.”

Christmas Day!
This week we had our own Greasby Infant Christmas
Day!  The children had lots of fun making Christmas
crafts, running the reindeer run for Wirral Hospice,
eating a delicious Christmas dinner and then meeting

Santa at their parties from the FOGIS! 

Rocksteady Live!

What a fantastic afternoon we had
attending the first ‘Rocksteady’

concert of the year!  All of the children
amazed us with their skills and talents
and had us all singing along.  We can’t

wait for the next one!


